From: Reed, Bill [mailto:Bill.Reed@kingcounty.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 2:31 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Kiernan, Kevin; Jackson, Sego; Gaisford, Jeff
Subject: Docket TG-112162 -- King County Comments from Kevin Kiernan

February 23, 2012

King County Response to WUTC Questions: Docket TG-112162

The attached comments are provided by Kevin Kiernan, King County Solid Waste Director, on behalf of the King County Solid Waste Division.  Please add them to Docket TG-112162.  The two attached files are identical documents in Word format and in .pdf format.

If there are any technical difficulties with this submittal, please contact Bill Reed at Bill.Reed@kingcounty.gov or (206) 296-4402.

Thank you.

Bill Reed

Senior Program Analyst

King County Solid Waste Division

(206) 296-4402

Bill.Reed@kingcounty.gov
